
Notes from Nurse Ashley: 

Germs, Germs Go Away 

In order to stop the spread of germs and viruses from infecting 

all of our friends, it is important that if anyone vomits or has a fever, 

they are to remain home until they have 24-hours vomit or fever free. 

We want to make sure everyone stays healthy and happy during the 

winter season! Let’s be proactive in stopping the spread of all of these 

germs and viruses! 

 

 

 

 

 


